
 

 

Grand Opening!!! 

The City of Oxford is excited to announce the opening of  

Asbury Street Park 

Located at 100 West Watson Street. 

The grand opening and ribbon cutting will be held on 

Saturday, July 13, 2019 at 11:30 A.M. until 1:00 P.M. 

There will be guest speakers, refreshments, and activities 

for children. Please come out and join us!!

 


